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Dear Ms Sarkies

U NOV 2012

I refer to your letter of 13 November 2012 to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH)
advising of a proposed modification to the approval for the Major Civil Construction Works for
the North West Rail Link (NWRL) project (SSI-5645).

I advise OEH support the proposed modification noting the reduction in biodiversity impacts in
comparison to the approved project.

If you have any queries regarding this matter please contact Richard Bonner on 9995 6833.

Yours sincerely
/ii/i

SUSAN HARRISION
A/Manager Planning & Aboriginal Heritage
Conservation and Regulation, Metropolitan
Office of Environment and Heritage

P0 Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 7, 79 George St Parramatta NSW 2150

Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900
ABN 30 841 387 271
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